
Online Safety Information

For Parents

Issue 3

Social Media

Most young people will make use of some form of social media 

and will have created a profile on one or more social networking 

sites. How often they visit these sites can vary, but it’s likely to be 

daily.

There are plenty of upsides to using social media such as staying 

connected with friends and family or sharing thoughts and ideas. 

There are also of course areas to be cautious. 

At Alec Hunter Academy we advise students to, where possible, 

avoid:

• posting images of themselves online (where the privacy settings 

are not strict).

• using their real names on profiles (if it can be avoided).

• revealing personal information such as their birthdates, the 

school they attend and the town where they live.

We have attached some guides on what you need to be aware of 

as a parent on two of the most popular, and potentially the most 

addictive social media sites.
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